
-----Original Message----- 
From: Paula General Gmail  
Sent: Friday, March 17, 2017 9:39 AM 
To: EBSA.FiduciaryRuleExamination 
Subject: RIN 1210-AB79 
 
I completely support the immediate implementation of the DOL conflict of interest rule and oppose any 
delay. The American people deserve protections such as this. I am almost 65 and with the small 401K I 
have, plus SOCIAL SECURITY, I can barely make ends meet. I depend  on ethical and sound advice from 
my financial adviser to put his client(s) first. No adviser should be able to line his pockets at his client's 
expense.  
 
This DOL rule would close loopholes and serve citizens at large. Please, NO DELAY is justified.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Paula Jennings 
Cary, NC 27511 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


